
***Important Announcement*** 

Update – March 26, 2020 
 

In response to Governor Parson’s Order restricting gatherings 

to no more than 10 people, and the ever-changing COVID-19 

pandemic, the Pulaski County Library District will remain 

closed until further notice.  

All library programs and outside community room use are 

cancelled through the month of April, and potentially longer. 

We ask patrons not to return items to the library that are 

currently checked out. No late fees will be assessed during 

this time and due dates are delayed until 7 days after we 

reopen, so please keep all books, audiobooks, and dvd’s until 

we reopen. 

The library’s Wi-Fi will remain on and available in the parking 

lot. Network: Library Guest, Password: readbooks 

If you have any questions, please email 

emily@pulaskilibraries.org. 

For the latest updates and digital programming, follow our 

Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/waynesvillelibrary/ 
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WiFi Information 

 
 

Network: 

Library Guest 

 

Password: 

readbooks 


